From: Goetze, Phillip. EMNRD

To: Sharon T. Shaheen; Michael Feldewert (mfeldewert@hollandhart.com); Kailyn Luck; Earl DeBrine
(edebrine@modrall.com); Lance Hough; John Mclntyre

Cc: Salvidrez, Marlene, EMNRD; Warnell, Terry G, EMNRD; Wade. Gabriel, EMNRD

Subject: Cases No. 20815, 20816, and 20817 - Consideration of Motion for Continuance

Date: Monday, September 30, 2019 3:41:43 PM

RE: Novo Oil and Gas Northern Delaware, LLC; Titus Oil & Gas, LLC; and Chevron U.S.A., Inc
To All Parties Concerned:

As stated in previous hearings, the Division shall consider the merits of the submittals for
continuances at hearing as to include the testimony and findings as part of the record. The motions
for continuance will be heard at the October 3, 2019. Be advised that cases may be heard and the
counsels should instruct their clients to have their witnesses available should the cases proceed. If
you have any additional questions regarding the case-specific content of this e-mail, you may
contact me at your convenience. If you have any questions with regards to the general process of
motions to be considered at hearing, please contact Mr. Gabe Wade, Deputy Director. Thank you for
your time in this matter. PRG

Phillip Goetze, PG

Engineering Bureau, Oil Conservation Division

New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
1220 South St. Francis Drive, Santa Fe, NM 87505
Direct: 505.476.3466
E-mail: phillip.goetze @state.nm.us
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